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Meetings are noon every Wednesday at the Maritime and Seafood History Museum 

 

Biloxi High School Show Choir 

 

We had several special guests at our meeting.  The 

first being the Biloxi High School Show Choir!  In 

the picture above, you can see our three other 

special guests, but more on them later.  They started 

with a couple of songs highlighting their talents.  

The topic was about enjoying life.  During COVID, 

many of their activities as teens were suspended; the 

fun times, being together, and performing together.  

So, these songs were chosen to show that “We’re 

back!”  They ended with a selection of Christmas 

songs.  They were marvelous! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Gulf Coast and Miss Gulf Coast Teen 

Pageants 
 

Our 2022 Miss Gulf Coast Pageant winner, Katelyn 

Perry was able to join us today.  While our 2022 

Miss Gulf Coast Teen winner, Madalyn Smelly, 

was unable to join us today, the 2nd Runner-up, 

Mary Lange, and Ina Wilberg were able to join us. 
 

 
Ina, Katelyn, Lion Jaye, and Mary 
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Scoot Coupe 

 

We will have our drawing next week at our 

meeting.  Come join us to see who the winner will 

be! 

 

 

Get Well 

 

We heard that Lion Bo Roberts was in the hospital 

recently, but is now at home recuperating.  We wish 

him a speedy recovery! 

 

 

Eye Screening 

 

We will have another eye screening this Saturday 

right here at the museum.  Please sign up for a time 

slot! 

 

 

December Board Meeting 

 

Our December Board Meeting is tomorrow at Camp 

Wilkes. 


